-----Original Message-----

From: dillon@casstel.net [mailto:dillon@casstel.net]

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2005 8:55 AM

To: Jeff.davis@psc.mo.gov; Connie.murray@psc.mo.gov; Steve.gaw.@psc.mo.gov; Robert.clayton@psc.mo.gov; Linward.appling@psc.mo.gov

Subject: EO-2005-0156

Dear Commissioners,

 Re: EO-2005-0156

I am writing this email in response to this filing.  My name is Frank Dillon and I live at 24211 S. Harper Rd, Peculiar MO. The corner of my property is directly across Harper Rd. from the proposed Harper peaking facility. There is only one residence closer to the site. I demand a representative voice in these hearings.  I am disgusted about Aquila’s brief questions concerning how many people live in this area. Aquila knows how many people live in the area. The number of people impacted is what has been stated by stopaquila.org.

Let’s at least be honest and have all pertinent facts out to the public.

I invite you to come tour the area.

Your response would be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Frank Dillon

